
From: Lodhi, Sattar
To: Eta-manyi.manga@dc.gov
Subject: RSO Training
Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 1:23:00 PM

I am reviewing your request to name you as RSO.  From the documentation, it appears
that you took the RSO training on-line.  The RSO training must meet the criteria in NUREG
1556, Vol 1, Rev 1 or Rev 2 (draft).  Please have your management send a letter
confirming that you have been provided instructions/training in:

1.    NRC regulatory requirements;
2.    Conditions of your license;
3.    Your operating and emergency procedures;
4.    Safe use of nuclear gauges; and
5.    Record keeping requirements of NRC

 
Please refer to Control No. 583892 in your response.  Your management can send the
requested letter via e-mail to me (attached as pdf), via fax (610) 337 5269, or via regular
mail.at:
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
ATTN: DNMS
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
 
Thank you
 
Sattar Lodhi
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